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Dear Setauket Families,  

 I hope you are all having a relaxing and memorable summer! I cannot begin 

to tell you how excited I am to return to Setauket School. It is such a pleasure to 

come back to work with such an accomplished teaching and support staff that 

will provide our children with an engaging learning experience this year. For those 

of you with whom I have not yet had the pleasure of meeting, I am Kristin Rimmer, 

the new Acting Principal. I started in Three Village at Arrowhead Elementary School 

in 2004. While there, I taught in a variety of settings including; Reading AIS, 

Kindergarten, and 5th grade General Education/ DTC before becoming an 

administrator. Since then, I have been an Assistant Principal at both Setauket and 

Nassakeag Elementary Schools in addition to being the district’s Pre-K Liaison. I am 

really looking forward to making Setauket home and working collaboratively with 

you to make this school a wonderful place for our children to learn and grow.  

 

 Over the summer our Setauket Family continued to grow. Please join me in 

welcoming our new Interim Assistant Principal, Bob Harrington. Mr. Harrington is an 

experience administrator having spent many years working in education.  He has 

worked for various school districts providing interim support in a variety of positions. 

He has worked numerous times in Three Village as both an Interim Principal and 

Assistant Principals at Arrowhead and Setauket. We are very lucky to have his 

experience, kindness and expertise here at Setauket once again. 
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 In addition, we would like to welcome some staff members to the building as well 

as to new roles...  

 

New staff members at Setauket; 

 Peggy Place- Special Education Teacher 

 Megan Friedman- Special Education Teacher  

 Alexandria Carstens- Special Education Teacher 

 Nicole Washington- Speech  

 Christopher Esser- Art 

 Christopher Muscarella- Physical Education  

 Kayla McNaughton- Librarian 

 Kristen Swift- Music 

 Paul Hawkins- Head Custodian 

 

Staff members who are moving to new assignments;  

 Lauren Tortorici- 5th Grade 

 Eileen Cole- Kindergarten 

 Lisa Wall- Math AIS 

 

As you begin to get your child(ren) ready for the first day of school we encourage 

you to look on the parent portal to access information about student 

transportation and classroom assignments. On the Setauket main webpage you 

can access teacher supply lists and welcome letters to get your family excited to 

return to school. Some events to make note of in August and September are: 

 Kindergarten Playdate- August 25th at 10:00 a.m. 

 New Student Orientation- August 25th at 11:00 a.m. 

 First Day of class for all students- September 6th  

 PTA Meeting- September 8th at 9:30 a.m.  

 Setauket Back to School Bash- September 16th at 5:30 p.m.  

 Open House- September 21st- 

o Kindergarten- 6:00 p.m. 

o Grades 1 & 2- 6:30 p.m. 

o Grades 3 & 4- 7:00 p.m. 

o Grades 5 & 6- 7:30 p.m. 

I hope you and your families have a restful and happy summer! We look forward to 

having all the children back in the halls in the fall!  

 

Warm Regards,  

Kristin Rimmer   


